
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jacob Edwards Library 

 

 

Minutes of February 24, 2015 

 

 

The Library Trustee meeting of January 20, 2015 began at 12:05 PM.  Present at the meeting of 

were Trustees Gary Bridgman, Robin Weber, Mel Blake, chairman Dick Whitney and Library 

Director Margaret Morrissey.   Tammie Darling was present to record the minutes.    

The minutes of the January 20, 2015 meeting were read.  Gary Bridgman motioned to approve 

the January minutes, Mel Blake seconded.  So voted.  There was no Financial Report at this time. 

 

Next, interviews took place for the Trustee vacancies.  The Trustees interviewed Maureen 

Gullekson, Evelyn Petrelli, Beth Cournoyer and Jessica Jimenez.  Gary Bridgman motioned that 

the Trustees recommend to USTrust that Maureen Gullekson be appointed as bank Trustee.  Mel 

Blake seconded.  So voted.  Dick Whitney will call Maureen Gullekson, Beth Cournoyer and 

Jessica Jimenez and let them know their name is being forwarded to US Trust and the Town of 

Southbridge for consideration.  Gary Bridgman motioned that the Trustees move to recommend 

Jessica Jimenez and Beth Cournoyer to the Town Manager for the position of Trustee.  Mel 

Blake seconded.  Dick Whitney will speak to James Dyer about his resignation as trustee. 

Margaret Morrissey distributed her report to the Trustees.  Gary Bridgman made a motion to 

adjourn, Mel Blake seconded.  The meeting ended at 1:50 PM.  The next meeting will be held on 

March 31, 2015 at 12 pm. 

 

Approved March 31, 2015 

 

 


